CANCELATION NOTICE

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE
PUBLIC INFRASTRUCTURE, ENVIRONMENT,
AND SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE

MEETING OF JANUARY 22, 2024, 1:15 p.m.

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Public
Infrastructure, Environment, and Sustainability Committee scheduled for
1:15 p.m. on January 22, 2024, in the City Council Chambers, - City
Hall, 808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard, Spokane, Washington, has been
canceled.

Please note: It is anticipated that a special meeting of the Public Infrastructure,
Environment, and Sustainability Committee would take place at 1:15 p.m. on
January 29, 2024. When an agenda is finalized, a special meeting notice would be
distributed for that meeting.



